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JC/CCL 

 

 

28th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you may be aware the teacher’s unions are in dispute with government over pay. The National 

Education Union (NEU) now has authority from its ballot to call upon its members to take part in 

industrial action. This will consist of a further two days of strike action on the following dates: 

 

• Wednesday 5th July 2023 

• Friday 7th July 2023 

 

Having considered the potential impact on our learners, we can confirm that on this occasion, 

Chaucer School will remain fully open to all students on both dates. All students are expected to 

attend as normal. 

 

If you have any further questions at this stage then please contact school on 

enquiries@chaucer.sheffield.sch.uk. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Joanna Crewe 

Headteacher 
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